
END OF LIFE NOTIFICATION FOR THE XTREME POWER XPRT 1-3KVA UPS 

Xtreme Power is announcing the end of life (EOL) for the XPRT 1-3kVA Series UPS. It is being replaced by the 
higher capacity, more efficient P90 Series UPS. These models will be available while supplies last. Please send 
in your final stocking order along with project bids. For more information on the affected models and their 
replacement models, please see the chart below.

EOL announcement is for the XPRT 1-3kVA and does not include the XPRT 6 & 10kVA models.

EOL model Part number Replacement model Part number
XPRT-1000 90000001 P90-1000 90000905
XPRT-1500 90000002 P90-1500 90000906
XPRT-2000 90000005 P90-2000 90000907
XPRT-3000 90000006 P90-3000 90000908
XPRT-BP1 90000004 P90-BP36 90000915
XPRT-BP2 90000003 P90-BP48 90000916
XPRT-BP3 90000007 P90-BP72 90000917
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